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Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, the Y6 Class assembly is arranged for Monday 30th January. However, instead of 
the advertised time of 9am, we would like to invite you to a ‘World War 2 style’, Afternoon Tea, 
commencing at 3.45pm in the school hall.  
 
The Y6 children have worked incredibly hard and thoroughly enjoyed their recent project work on World 
War 2, therefore they would like to take the opportunity to showcase their work and share it with parents.  
 
The afternoon will consist of refreshments, poetry, songs and speeches, all inspired by their World War 2 
topic and we expect the event to last around 45 minutes. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you on Monday 30th January at 3.45pm. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 


